
                                                                                                                                                                                   

Week 4                                                                                                                                    30th September 2016 

 

Monday 3rd October 

 

Music lessons: keyboard, guitar 

After School Activities: Year 4, 5 and 6 football, choir 

Full Governor’s meeting at 6.30pm 

Tuesday 4th October 

 

Year 6 – Crucial Crew (pm) 

1.10pm – Early Literacy Parents Programme 

Wednesday 5th October 

 

After School Activities: Orchestra 

Thursday 7th October 

 

Music lessons: guitar 

After School Activities: Year 1, 2 and 3 football 

 

Friday 8th October 

 

Music lessons: brass, woodwind 

Harvest Service in Church at 9.15am 

Year 1 audiology check (pm) 

 

 

Stars of the Week  

Natalie Ogden, Lachlan Turner, 

Maddison Farrington, James Duffy, 

Oliver Thewlis, Isabelle Lloyd, Josh 

Green, Ben Hutchins 

 

 

 

Music Lesson Payments 

The office staff have requested that the 12 

outstanding music payments for this half term 

are paid by Friday 8th October.   Children who 

did not have their woodwind lesson this week 

will be given a longer lesson next week.  Thank 

you. 

 

 

 

Crucial Crew 

Year 6 children will be going to the annual 

Crucial Crew event on Tuesday afternoon. This 

event is to teach children how to look after 

themselves in the wider community in addition 

to personal safety. Please return any 

outstanding consents on Monday.  

 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

So far we have raised £137 – well done to all 

involved. 

 

 

Primary School Applications 

If your child is due to start school in September 

2017, an application must be made via the 

Rochdale Council website. The closing date 

for this is January 15th 2017.  We will be holding 



an open afternoon on Wednesday 2 

November between 2.00pm and 3.00pm. 

 

Harvest Festival 

On Friday 7th October, we will be celebrating 

Harvest Festival. We would like children to 

bring to school items of food that are in tins, 

packets and bottles. We would also like 

children to bring in long life milk, tea and 

coffee. These items will then be split between 

the Booth Centre and Rochdale Food Bank. 

There will be a service in Church which all are 

welcome to attend. This will be a service to 

thank God for all that he provides for us. The 

service will begin at approximately 9.15am. 

We hope to see many of you there. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Digital School 

Thanks to a very kind donation by Mrs Michelle 

Halliday, we have been able to join ‘Digital 

Schools’. Digital schools provide support for 

schools, children and their parents in the areas 

of safeguarding, with particular focus on 

internet safety. All children will receive a letter 

about an online training portal for parents to 

use in order for parents to gain confidence in 

supporting children with an online world. 

The website contains a wealth of advice and 

information to keep you one step ahead of 

your children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


